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I would URGE the members of the committee to pass legislation which will ensure 
that females are safe in all areas and activities from PreK to 12th grade. It is time to 
stop the unfairness and the threat to the health and well-being of school-age girls and 
to demonstrate some common sense. We heard “follow the science” so many times 
during the pandemic.  Well, follow the science now which affirms that boys cannot be
girls and girls cannot be boys.  No matter how a boy may choose to dress or how long
his hair is, by his nature, he is more muscular than a girl. An individual is free to 
display many choices of clothing, appearance, deportment, but the biology does not 
change. Bring honesty and fairness back to our schools. Support girls now.


